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PG&E appreciates this opportunity to comment on the Draft Final Proposal for Formation of an EIM 
Governance Review Committee (GRC), as published on May 21, 2019 and discussed in a stakeholder call 
on May 29, 2019.     
 
PG&E appreciates the changes from the Straw Proposal, and in particular, we would like to commend 
CAISO staff for addressing the ambiguity with regard to the scope that will allow the GRC to consider 
governance structures that may go beyond the current delegated authority model of EIM governance.  
The Draft Final Proposal clarifies that the GRC should “undertake a broad review” of the governance 
structure, including any potential “changes” (as opposed to merely “refinements”) that may be 
necessary to support the Extended Day-Ahead Market (EDAM).   
 
PG&E also appreciates and supports the changes made to allow minority opinions of as few as two GRC 
members to be formally acknowledged and to make the CAISO Board of Governors, Body of State of 
Regulators, and EIM Governing Body representatives to the GRC non-voting, advisory members.   
 
With these changes, PG&E supports adoption of the Draft Final Proposal.   
 
 


